[bookmark: _GoBack]I'm writing on behalf of Cawood Parish Council. We own the Garth at Cawood. We received permission for tree works which expires this month. Owing to prolonged wet conditions last Autumn and Spring followed by Coronavirus lockdown, we have been unable to complete work which needs doing. A branch from a tall Willow fell in August onto the footpath. We'd like to ask for an extension to the permission based on the report submitted with the original application relating to coppicing the willows at the edge of the pond. We are experiencing difficulty getting a tree surgeon (one isn't even available until January to give us a price for the work) so request your help, please, in ensuring we can go ahead as soon as a surgeon is able to commence the work.
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